
ANNOUNCEMENT: MOVEMENT CONTROL ORDER 3.0 AND ONLINE 
TEACHING & LEARNING ACTIVITIES

Referring to the current situation of the COVID-19 pandemic and the announcement by

the National Security Council (MKN) on 5 May 2021, the Government has declared that

Kuala Lumpur is on Movement Control Order starting from 7 - 18 May 2021.

MKN has also announced on 8 May 2021 that effective 10 May 2021, Teaching and

Learning (T&L) activities through face-to-face are NOT ALLOWED. In compliance with this

directive, all T&L activities through face-to-face for all levels of academic programmes

are INSTRUCTED to be implemented online or by remote-learning starting from 10 May

2021.

The instruction from the Ministry of Higher Education (MOHE) in their circular dated 4

May 2021 on return-to-campus travel movement remains UNCHANGED. Students can

return to campus beginning 15 until 20 May 2021 and attend online classes from the

hostel.

Please contact Mr Husamudin at 017-28885229 for the hostel arrangement and inter-

state/ inter-district permission letter or contact Mrs Aliza at 012-2080442 for more

information on T&L activities.

Any additional information will be announced from time to time through the IIC official

website and social media platforms. Thank you.
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